Committee Members,

It is important that we work hard to ensure the safety of all our citizens. This includes limiting industry in residential areas, especially
industry that has the potential of and/or a background in being polluters and unwilling to change practices to safe practices,
eliminating unsafe actions and policies.

It is inexcusable to allow industry not compatible to residential living areas to be given a green light to settle into such an area.

Thank you for your attention and energy of caring for all citizens you are elected to serve, including those living on the margins of
our prosperous community.

Sincerely,
Rev. Dr. Deana Reed



